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Checking Your Insurance Benefits 
IMPORTANT 

Please check your insurance coverage prior to any Nutrition or Diabetes Education appointment. 
You will be responsible for any services that are not covered. Call the number on the back of your insurance 

card and give them the following information: 
 

1. You are being seen at Hunterdon Medical Center. Our NPI # is 1922095116. Our TAX  
ID# is 221537688. (Your Insurance will not locate our facility by name or educator.) 

2. You will be billed as *OUTPATIENT SERVICES* NOT a doctor's office. 
3. The procedure codes are: 

o Diabetes Education with a Nurse 
 G0108 (Diabetes Education) 

o Medical Nutrition Therapy with a Registered Dietitian: (Nutrition Diagnosis ONLY: 
Check the 2 procedure codes below.) 
 97802 (Initial Visit) 
 97803 (Follow Up Visit) 

If you are scheduled with both a nurse and a dietitian, please check all 3 codes. 
4. Be sure to ask for the representative's first name and last initial and a reference number for the call. 

Document the date of the call for your files. 
5. Additional questions to ask your insurance company: 

o Any limitations on visits and how many visits per calendar year are allowed? If visits are limited, 
are there different limits for the Diabetes Nurse and the Registered Dietitian? 

o Are Referrals or Pre-Certification required? If a referral is needed, please call your doctor's office 
and bring it the day of your appointment. If you need a Pre-Certification, please contact us. 

o What is your responsibility: co-pay, co-insurance, or deductible? 
o Be sure to ask for the representative's first name and last initial, a reference number for the call 

and document the date of the call. 
 

If your insurance informs you that our services are NOT a covered benefit, please 
call our center so that we may discuss other options or have your insurance 
company representative contact our office at 908-237-6920. 
 

**Medicare and Medicaid have other Billing Codes and different eligibility. 
Please contact our office for more information. 

 
 

 
 

 
 


